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Embassy of the United States of America

Office of the Ambassador
Copenhagen, Denmark

December 13, 2013

Dear State Secretary Jorgensen: /7 / =

~. ! ?
Thank you for your December 9 letter regarding the Thule Base ™~ 7\
Maintenance Contract and acceptance by Denmark and Greenland of our proposed
criteria for companies wishing to participate in this U.S. Air Force procurement
process. As you outlined in your letter, our use of these criteria will allow the
United States to fulfill our obligations under our bilateral agreements related to
Thule while streamlining the process for determining the eligibility of potential
bidders. We appreciate your ministry’s collaboration on this issue.

Sincerely,

J. Rufus Gifford
Ambassador

Mr. Kim Jargensen
State Secretary for Foreign Policy,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
Asiatisk Plads 2,
1448 Copenhagen K,
Denmark.



